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March 1, 2022 

Dear Sierra Partner,  

Sierra has made the decision to discontinue the 240i/241i product line effective March 31, 2022. This 
letter serves as a formal notification. Any existing InnovaMass 240i/241i orders will be processed. 
However, we will accept no new orders for 240i or 241i meters after March 31, 2022. You should direct 
any customers needing a vortex meter to use our existing 240S or 241S product.  

Our intent is to support the i-Series products for one (1) year through the warranty period. If we cannot 
support it during this time, Sierra will replace the customer’s meter with an S-version vortex mass flow 
meter. 

With this change in our vortex product line, we are releasing a new price list (V22.2) effective 
immediately. This latest revision includes a price reduction on the 240S/241S to make them more price 
competitive. While the S-Series vortex meters do not have the Smart Interface Portal software, you can 
make many of the same adjustments through the front display. It comes with more inline options and 
has better lead times (6-8 weeks). They also have a wider operating range for temperature & pressure. 
The S-Series units are also much more robust and reliable over time. Again, the new pricing is effective 
today Tuesday, March 1, 2022. Please click here to access the new pricing via the Rep Portal 
https://www.sierrainstruments.com/cms/sales/rep-portal/price-lists/ . 

If you have open quotes or receive orders for the i-Series vortex units during the month of March, 
please reach out to your Regional Sales Manager to discuss the possibility of changing over to a 240S or 
241S before submitting the order. 

Sierra appreciates and values our business relationship. While we regret any inconvenience this 
announcement may cause, we are eager to supply your customer’s future product requirements with 
our InnovaMass 240S/241S. Please contact your Regional Manager if you have additional questions or 
concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Director of Product Management 
TASi Gas Flow 
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